
 

 

7th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

           Yorkshire Wildlife Park – Wednesday 15th March 

As part of the Year 3/4 Class, ‘We are Scientists Project’ on Endangered Animals, 
Miss Ellis is planning a fellowship trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park.  To link to our 
studies about the rainforest, the morning will consist of us taking part in an 
educational session about Tropical rainforests. The children will learn about the 
different layers of a rainforest and which animals can be found in these layers. They 
will learn specifically about some of YWP's rainforest animals and have chance to 
handle a range of animal bio-facts and live animals. Following this, the children will 
have the rest of the day to explore the wildlife park to learn about the bio-diversity 
of animals on our planet and the importance of protecting them.  

The cost is £18 including transport to and from the venue.  The coach will be shared 
with the children and staff from our Fellowship School of All Saints. 

Arrangements For The Day 
The coach will leave North Rigton school at 08:40, so please ensure you arrive by 
08:30 prompt, and will return at approximately 16:05. 

 
Clothing 
Children should come to school dressed in their normal school uniform with 
comfortable walking shoes, and we advise bringing a warm waterproof coat on the 
day.   
 
Lunch Arrangements 
Please bring a packed lunch and a lunchtime drink in a small backpack (no fizzy 
drinks or yogurts). 
 
We are asking for parents to both consent and pay by 1st March for this trip, via 
Parent Pay. Whilst we recognise that the cost of School Trips of can be expensive, we 
believe it is important for all our children to experience out of school visits and 
would very much like to ensure that every child has the opportunity to take part. If 
you are experiencing financial difficulties, please speak to either the school office or 
the Headteacher in confidence. 
 
Miss Ellis 
Year 3/4 Teacher 


